
  
 

 

GREENCASTLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF November 2024 

SUBMITTED December 2, 2024 

During November, the Police Department responded to or initiated 246 Calls for Service. 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

Overtime for November was 59 hours. 

OVERTIME Coverage Other 

Kamoie 4  

Brennan 17  

Knopp  38 

   

 

Mileage -  Car 801 2024 Dodge Durango 3,122 

 Car 819 2019 Ford F-150  98,438 

 Car 824 2024 Dodge Durango 6,522  

 

November Investigations 

Thank you, Council Members, for the opportunity to address you today. As this is my first council meeting since being 
sworn in as Chief of Police, I am pleased to report that my transition has been progressing very well. Over the past month, 
I have prioritized establishing and strengthening relationships with community members and key stakeholders, laying the 
foundation for a collaborative approach to public safety. 

Department Updates 

Community Engagement: 
Our department proudly participated in the annual food drive benefiting the local food bank. I am pleased to share that we 
delivered a significant quantity of food items to the Presbyterian Church. This effort reflects our commitment to supporting 
the community in ways that go beyond traditional law enforcement responsibilities. 

Investigation Update: 
Ofc. Knopp has successfully concluded a detailed investigation involving one of the borough’s social groups. The findings 
have been submitted to the District Attorney’s office for review, and we anticipate additional updates as the process 
moves forward. 

Resignation: 
Ofc. McGarity has submitted his letter of resignation, effective January 4, 2025. I would like to take this opportunity to 
publicly thank Ofc. McGarity for his 18 years of dedicated service to our community. His contributions have made a lasting 
impact, and we wish him all the best in his future endeavors. 

I am excited about the progress we are making and look forward to further collaboration with the council and the 
community. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason T. Batistig  

  


